
Submitter: Chris Chandler 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2774 

As a long time Oregonian, I can't believe how stupid and dangerous this bill is. 

Obviously I'm very against this atrocity. If Democratic dictators were truly concerned 

with child safety they would include all offenses, not just "some" firearm uses. The 

only conclusion a normal rational human being can come to is that Democrats are 

trying to illegally circumvent the constitution and ban firearms. This bill is purposefully 

vague so Democrats can later on invent whatever changes they want to hurt lawful 

citizens who disagree with them. With housing issues, homeless and illegal aliens the 

Democratic super majority should be trying to help Oregonians instead of inventing 

illegal bills.  


